
 
April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for the expansion of Niagara Falls Air Reserve Station Hanger 850 in 

fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Niagara Falls Air Reserve Station 

(NFARS), located at 10405 Lockport Rd, Niagara Falls, New York 14304.  

NFARS has been designated by Air Force Reserve Command (AFRC) as a Regional Periodic 

Inspection (REPI) site for KC-135R aircraft. To perform these functions, modification is 

required to two existing NFARS hangars (850 & 902). The provision of funds will bring 

NFARS/914th’s facilities into compliance for purposes of performing the REPI function, which 

will add approximately 60 Full-Time Equivalent positions to NFARS as well as enhancing the 

military value of NFARS to AFRC and the USAF. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

Brian Higgins  

Member of Congress 


